
 
April 28, 2014 

 
Short/Dolan Investments, Inc. 
d/b/a Pacific Island Inspection 
ATTN: Levi E. Gardner 

Radiation Safety Officer 
3625 E. Ajo Way 
Tucson, Arizona 85713 
 
SUBJECT:   VOID LETTER CONCERNING APPLICATION FOR A LICENSE AMENDMENT, 

CONTROL NUMBER 583117 
 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has received your request to amend NRC license 
number 02-29359-01 in accordance with letter dated February 3, 2014.  This licensing action is 
being voided without prejudice for the following reason. 
 

A. Short/Dolan Investments, Inc. has submitted an application dated April 7, 2014 to 
terminate NRC license number 02-29359-01.  This license termination request has been 
assigned mail control number 583705. 

 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC's document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Roberto J. Torres, Senior Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 

 
Docket:  030-38103 
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